Our Case Number: ABP-313509-22

James Quinn

110 Pembroke Road
Ballsbridge

Dublin 4

Date: 06 July 2023

oz, e

An
Bord
Pleanala

Re: BusConnects Belfield/Blackrock to City Centre Core Bus Corridor Scheme

Co. Dublin

Dear Sir,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

Please note that the proposed development shall not be carried out unless the Board has approved it
with or without modifications.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.

Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Sarah Caulfield
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737287
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Fw: Submission ABP-313509-22.

Klaudia Wiezowska <klaudia.wiezowska@pleanala.ie>
Thu 7/6/2023 2:26 PM

To:Klaudia Wiezowska <klaudia.wiezowska@pleanala.ie>

From: Sarah Caulfield <s.caulfield@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 10:41 AM

To: : e

Cc: Klaudia Wiezowska <klaudia.wiezowska@pleanala.ie>
Subject: RE: Submission ABP-313509-22

Dear James,
The Board acknowledges receipt of your email and attached submission on the above case.

Kind Regards,
Sarah

From: James Quin

Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 9:27 AM
To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>
Subject: Submission ABP-313509-22

See attached

Regards
James Quinn
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110 Pembroke road
Ballsbridge

Dublin 4
05/07/2023

To; The Secretary, An Bord Pleanala
Reference; ABP-313509-22

| wish to add to my previous submission to eéxpress my strong opposition to this bus
corridor.

This proposal will have a detrimental effect of the beautiful streetscape that currently exists
and have an equally detrimental effect on what has become a bustling village on Upper
Baggot Street.

This beautiful Georgian streetscape will be lost forever which would be a huge loss for the
immediate area.

As it currently stands Upper Baggot street provides a highly desirable mix retail, service and
dining options and a bus corridor would certainly destroy these valuable amenities.

From an environmental point of view this proposal is equally disastrous. The removal of so
many beautiful trees would be a real crime. Trees are an essential part of any city and

to remove them.

Finally | wish to point out that you have the opportunity to stop this disastrous proposal
now and | strongly encourage you to do this.

Regards

James Quinn
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